
 

 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming you here in the Woodland Workshop for a one or two day course.  

These courses start at 10 am and finish at 4 pm. Please allow plenty of time and arrive early (from 9.30 
onwards) for a cup of tea or coffee if you are not staying on site so as not to delay the start time for other 
participants should there be any. 

Please wear sturdy boots - to avoid injury if a sharp tool is accidentally dropped. 

Whether you have selected Green Woodworking or Spoon Carving you will have a dedicated tutor for 
you and up to three other participants. 

The courses are designed to be fun and relaxing as well as informative.  By the end of the course you will 
have a basic knowledge of how to use certain green woodworking tools along with specific techniques to 
put into action for creating in green wood. Whether you are an expert or a complete novice, don’t 
panic!  The course is designed for all levels of experience and ability, and a good time should be had by 
all. 

Tea, coffee and refreshments are available throughout the day and please ensure you bring a pack lunch 
(previous guests -  pease note that we no longer sell pies in the woods). 

Being outside in the woods is an integral part of the experience and we get many comments on how 
pleasant it is to spend a couple of days in such a magical environment.  Should it rain or be cold you will 
stay dry under our parachute “ceilings” and warm in the working areas with log fires. The walk down to 
the woods takes about five minutes and so, if the weather is cold or wet, please dress accordingly.  

 

 


